
Update on the Street Party Review for discussion at 11th Oct Parish Council Meeting. 
 
 

1.  Firstly if you have read the feedback emails and the review meeting minutes you will 
know that we met our objectives with this event and the vast majority of the parish 
thoroughly enjoyed themselves.  People who I don’t know are still stopping me and 
thanking the Parish Council for all the work that went into making it happen. 

 
2.  The review meeting did look at those few negative comments that came forward 

and came up with suggestions for amendment should the event happen again or 
accepted the comments were made by people who did not understand the 
objectives behind the grant. 

 
3.  I have now submitted the review document to the East Riding,  Stating: 

 The success of the project and providing the evidence of the objectives having been 
met 

 Stating the spend is £1162 which is an underspend of £642.50 

 This underspend we have requested the following:  a. reimburse toddlers for the 
face painter of £190.      

b. Fund a Christmas event – tree, 
lights, mulled wine and mince 
pies 

 
4.  The remaining food and accessories have been split between The Peoples Pantry 

and the Church.  The church have two events coming up the Pudding and Punch 
event this weekend when the paper plates and serviettes will be used and the 
Christmas Bazaar when the Sausages and burgers will be used.   
 

5. We raised in the collection boxes and the stalls takings, £1091.50.  The proposal 
from the review meeting is to split this as follows:  
 

Toddlers  - £250.00 
Hall  - £91.50 from craft group 
Church  - £400.00  to inc £91.50 from craft group 
PTA  - £250.00 
Netball  -£100.00 
 

6. Item with Photos went in the Parish Pump, we even got first page.   
7. Please can I now be re-imbursed as I have funded it all. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 


